
 

MARCH 24, 2021 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met at the Clinton County Law Center. Present were 
Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

 10:00 A.M.  The Board of Supervisors participated in a meeting with service providers to discuss services for 
people leaving the Clinton County Jail. 

 

 The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Monday, March 29, 2021. 
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor           Tom Determann, Chairperson 
 

-APPROVED- 
___________________________      ____________________________ 
County Auditor             Chairperson 


